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04/06/2022  17:46:052022/2207/T OBJ B A Abraham for 

the Belsize Society

The felling of this tree would be detrimental to the neighbourhood in that it would destroy part of the green 

canopy that offers a sense of wellbeing to local residents, as well as providing some protection against air 

pollution. The tree also forms part of an extended wildlife habitat at the rear of Belsize Park Gardens and 

Glenilla Road. A number of trees have been lost in recent years from this green corridor at the rear of Belsize 

Park Gardens and Glenilla Road, and those remaining should be preserved whenever possible. In view of all 

the environmental benefits attaching to the tree, it should take priority over the boundary wall, which can be 

reconstructed to accommodate the tree.
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